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Madam Vice-President,

We welcome the delegation of Philippines and thank for the presentation of its national report. 

Successful implementation of the Philippine Development Plan 2017-2022, including through enacting relevant legislative acts is commendable. We also positively note the policies and strategies by the Government aimed at addressing unemployment and improving competitiveness in human resources, such as National Employment Recovery Strategy 2021-2022. While appreciating Philippines’ commitment to the UPR process, Azerbaijan offers the following recommendations:
 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Continue implementation of policies and strategies efforts for improving access to justice for all;

2. Strengthen the measures ensuring access by vulnerable groups to education, as well as efforts to increase enrolment of children in educational institutions. 

Azerbaijan wishes Philippines a successful UPR.

Thank you.
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